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WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS AND NPDES PERMIT - THE DIAL CORPORATION
LOCATED AT 5832 S. GARFIELD AVENUE, CITY OF COMMERCE, CA (NPDES PERMIT NO.
CA0062022, CI-6984)

Our letter dated April 26,1999, transmitted the tentative requirements for your waste discharge.

Pursuant to Division 7 of the California Water Code, this Regional Board at a public hearing
held on May 27, 1999, reviewed the tentative requirements, considered all factors in the case,
and adopted Order No. 99-045 (copy attached). This Order serves as permit under the
National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES), and expires on April 10, 2004
Section 13376 of the California Water Code requires that an application for a new permit must
be filed at least 180 days before the expiration date.

The “Monitoring and Reporting Program” requires you to implement the monitoring program on
the effective date of this Order. Your first monitoring report under this program is due by July
15, 1999. All monitoring reports should be sent to the Regional Board, ATTN: Information
Technology Unit.

When submitting monitoring or technical reports to the Regional Board per these requirements,
please include a reference to “Compliance File C1-6984 and NPDES No. CAD062022" which will
assure that the reports are directed to the appropriate file and staff. We will appreciate it if you
would not combine other reports but would submit each type of report as a separate document.
If you have any questions, please contact Dan Radulescu at (213) 576-6668.

Sincerely,

?A %/./
WAYNE CHIOU, Chief
Los Angeles Inland Watershed Unit
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Mailing List

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region 9, Clean Water Act Standards
and Permits (WTR-5)

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers

NOAA, National Marine Fisheries Service

Department of Interior, U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service

Mr. John Youngerman, Division of Water Quality, SWRCB

Mr. Jorge Leon, Office of Chief Counsel, SWRCB

Department of Fish and Game, Region 5

Los Angeles County, DPW, Environmental Programs Division

Los Angeles County, Department of Health Services

Friends of the Los Angeles River

Heal the Bay
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